
FIRE DRILL

Exiting to Grass - 5/2 & 5/3, 9:30AM

TRIKE-A-THON PLEDGES - DUE 5/3

SPECIAL PERSON CHAPEL

Sanctuary - 5/6 & 5/7, 9:30AM

MUFFINS WITH MOM

Classrooms - 5/8 & 5/9, 9:00AM

TRIKE-A-THON

Lower Parking Lot - 5/15 & 5/16, 9AM

YEAR END PIZZA PARTY

Courtyard - 5/23 & 5/24, 10:30AM

NO SCHOOL: MEMORIAL DAY

FIELD TRIP: 

Santa Barbara Zoo - 5/28, 

YEAR END PERFORMANCES

Sanctuary - 5/29 & 5/30, 11:30AM

 

P R E S C H O O L
P L A N E T
 

MAY  2 0 1 9

 

Upcoming Events

Chapel
For the month of May, we are

"Discovering Patience." Our

Bible verse for the month is

Ephesians 4:2. "Be patient

with each other." We will

learn about Daniel, Joshua

and Jonah.

Don't forget to collect pledges

for our upcoming Trike-a-Thon!

We are fundraising for a new

shade sail for our playground to

match the one in the church

courtyard. Our goal is to raise

$12,000 before our preschool's

50th Anniversary which is

September, 2020. All pledges are

due on May 3rd so that we can

award your child the prizes at

the event on May 15th & 16th.

 Refer a family

to register for Fall and

earn a $50  discount

on your next tuition if

they register!

Trike
a

Thon



Muffins with Mom
Calling all Moms! Join us on May 8th and 9th at

8:30 AM for our special Mother's Day celebration.

The children have been working hard to prepare

for this event. Grandma or Auntie may substitute

if Mom is unavailable. Please sign up in your

child's classroom.  

Year End
Performances
May 29th and 30th are the

last days of the school year.

To celebrate, we will hold our

Year End Performance in the

sanctuary followed by our

annual Ice Cream Social in

the courtyard. Family and

friends are all welcome to

attend! The performance

starts at 11:30 AM. School will

only be 8:30-12:00 on these

days so the staff can begin

cleaning up for the summer.

Field Trip: 
Santa Barbara Zoo
Lions and Tigers and Bears!

Oh, my! On Tuesday, May

28th, we will be taking an

ALL SCHOOL field trip to the

Santa Barbara Zoo. Everyone

is welcome to join us for our

final field trip of the school

year. Parents will need to

provide transportation for

their children. 

Don't forget to have your

child wear a Monte Vista 

t-shirt!


